

Unit 4

MY NEIGHBORHOOD



C. READING



IX Read the passage and fill in each gap with one suitable word.

I live in a city. I have many neighbors. All of them are very co-operative, helpful and they are also honest and well-behaved. I have got a next-door neighbor. He is about 40 (1) old. His name is Md. Murad. He is a reputed lecturer of Bangladesh Islami University. He is a lecturer of English (2) He is well-educated, well-behaved and well-dressed. His wife is a lecturer of Ramgong Government College. They have a sweet (3) Her name is Ruma. She is my best friend. I pass my leisure with her. They are also good teachers for mine. In their leisure time they teach me. When I face any problem, I go to their flat to solve my (4) My neighbor enjoys peace and happiness in life. A social life cannot be successful and profitable without a good next door (5)

X Read the passage, decide whether the statements are true (T) or false (F), then answer the questions below.

We all live in a society and are all bound to a neighborhood. Neighborhood is very important and it does definitely have an impact on what we are and how and where we live in. I live in a great and wonderful neighborhood. It is very pleasant and has many facilities. With a good park nearby, making it the main attraction, our neighborhood also has many other added bonuses. The grocery store is nearby which makes it easy for all residents to make an immediate purchase, we have a bus stop close by, so that people do not have to travel long for means of transportation. The park is what makes it a lot more beautiful as it is well maintained and makes it a gathering place for all my neighbors in the evening for chit chatting and playing for kids. There is good air and we enjoy the evenings while we are at this park.

A. True/ False statements

1. Neighborhood plays an important role in human's life
2. The grocery store is far from his house
3. He needs to travel a long distance if he wants to go to the bus stop
4. People often chat and play at the park nearby
5. He really enjoys the evenings in the park

B. Answer the questions

1. How is the neighborhood?
.....
2. What is the main attraction of the neighborhood?
.....
3. What can people do at the grocery store?
.....
4. Which place can gather the neighbors in the neighborhoods?
.....
5. Is there anything interesting in the evenings? What is it?
.....